
 
 

Professional Notice 
To:  Pharmacy Practitioners 

From: Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists 

Date:  September 23, 2022 

Re:  Hurricane Fiona: Temporary Pharmacy Closures 

 

With Hurricane Fiona anticipated to make landfall in Nova Scotia, it is likely that some pharmacies may need to 
temporarily close due to power outages, etc. Pharmacies should be readying their emergency response plans, 
including reviewing the Temporary Pharmacy Closures Policy. 

Should your pharmacy need to temporarily close, please notify the NSCP at the earliest opportunity by 
using this Notification of Temporary Pharmacy Closure Google Form link. The NSCP does not need to be 
notified of reduced business hours.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.nspharmacists.ca/wp-content/uploads/2017/04/Policy_TemporaryPhClosures_20170419.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfnjsbTHNShMd8nXwAAwrmztAhb_jHI6hkV8ga3h2rmgZyDHA/viewform?usp=sf_link
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